


Hello Bro. Doyle and Sue, | just wanted to write you and let you know
we are thinking of you, and the Church. Last night in the middle of the
night the Lord put you all on our hearts.

We miss your notes that you send in with our support.

It is not our mission's office fault, that we are not getting them.

It is the Bolivian Postal Service. We have had no postal service for
2 years now, between Bolivia and the USA, even in Bolivia it is bad.

Our mission has tried to send your notes with other missionaries who
come to Bolivia but those people are 16 hours away from us and for them
to use a PO they have to travel 6 hrs. So it is still impossible to get your letters.

Can you send your notes to us via e-mail?
Our you can mail them to a separate address in the States.
We have a mail service that can scan them and then we can read them
online. And that way we can get your letters.

Rick and Sheila Ackerman
3916 N. Potsdam Ave. #2470
Sioux Falls SD 57104-7048

Hope you get this. What is your current phone # ?

God Bless
Rick and Shiela



